
January 22, 2014

JAMES M. TULLIS
15 Iron Horse Drive, Unit: D-215

Bedford, NH 03110
(603) 606-2907 E-Mail: jtcwap@comcast.net

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: DW 13-305 Lorden Commons Sewer Company, LLC and
Request for Intervention

Dear Ms. Howland:
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In regards to the meeting which I was in attendance today pertaining to DW 13-305 to establish
Initial Sewer Rates for Lorden Commons Sewer Company, I request to be an applicant to
participate in the process of Intervention.

I believe that I am qualified to participate on this committee as a concerned citizen because my
wife and I will reside within Lorden Commons after we close on a home May 16, 2014. We
signed the Purchase & Sale Agreement pertaining to the Subdivision on November 23, 2013 for
the home to be built on Lot 26.

Thank

Sj


